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24 August 2022 

Tēnā koe

Official Information Act request 

I refer to your request that was transferred to the Social Wellbeing Agency by Oranga Tamariki on 
28 July 2022 for ‘any advice, information, analyses or policy suggestions you have prepared for 
other agencies regarding youth crime since March 2022’. 

We will be publishing this information on our website (https://swa.govt.nz/) shortly. 

We are therefore refusing your request under section 18(d) of the OIA on the basis that the 
information will soon be publicly available. We will write to you again to let you know once the 
information is published. 

If you are not satisfied with this response to your request, you have the right to seek an 
investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information on how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Josh Logan  
Advisor, Office of the Chief Executive 
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